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Dear Parents/ carers, 
 
As most of you are aware, I returned from maternity leave on 20th June. It has been wonderful to see and 
speak to so many of you since my return. It has been a pleasure to see how hard the children have been 
working this year and the progress that they have been making. I am busy reading the end of year reports 
and I know you will be very proud when you read them too. 
 
As a school leadership team we are looking ahead to the next academic year and to our school 
improvement plan. I would like to thank you for all your responses to the parent questionnaire. This has 
enabled me to see what you think has gone really well this year and how you think we could help or do 
even better next year.  
 
As you know, as part of our COVID 19 measures we implemented a system whereby children come to 
school in their PE kit. I know many of you will already be busy thinking about uniforms and preparing for 
the next school year and so I wanted to give you plenty of notice about this moving forward. In order to 
maintain high standards of presentation in school, from September children will come to school in their 
uniform every day and bring their PE kit to school and change here. As a reminder, school PE kit is a pair 
of black shorts and a white t-shirt and black pumps. Children may wear trainers, black jogging trousers 
and a black sweat top for outdoor door PE if you wish. 
 
Finally, I know many of you are wondering about class structure and new teachers for September. We are 
working hard to finalise these arrangements. You are invited to our ‘Meet the teacher’ session on Monday 
18th July to find out about the upcoming year. Children will then visit their new class as part of our 
transition day on Tuesday 19th July. For children who require enhanced transition, additional 
arrangements will be made and parents will be contacted by the relevant member of staff such as the 
SENCo. 
 
I would like to thank you all for your continued support of our wonderful school and I look forward to 
working with you for the rest of the term and in the year ahead. 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Driver 
Head of School  


